
Lakeshia Romany
Phone number: 289 338 3673
E-mail: lakeshial10@yahoo.ca
Address: 26 Beechbank Crescent. London, Ontario. N6E 2P2

To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter as an enthusiastic application for a temporary classroom support personnel position within the London District Catholic School Board (LDCSB); the Board’s vision to provide learning opportunities, while being supportive and inclusive to students, to augment the achievement of their complete potential, parallels my aspirations as an burgeoning educator. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find attached a detailed resume for your consideration; clearly outlining extensive and varied academic achievements, related work experience, volunteerism and certifications.  Although, not currently a certified teacher, I shall obtain my Bachelor of Education in the spring of 2021; the aforementioned, in addition to both my personal and professional experiences, will clearly demonstrate how I shall exceed expectations within the position of temporary classroom support personnel.

I have always been a strong team player, as well as being flexible and adaptable to embracing independence, and self-reliance; all dependent upon the goals and tasks involved.  Additionally, I am optimistic, and forever approach all opportunities with a positive attitude as well as integrating the crucial importance of invoking a high level of approachability; one of many essential qualities to possess when building relationships with students. 

My outstanding communication, organizational, and preparations skills effectively augment all situations and circumstances within a school community.  The skill and knowledge required to create, and maintain, an inclusive, respectful classroom environment is at an upmost importance to me.  

I believe all of the aforementioned qualities and skills ensure that I am the perfect candidate for the position within the LDCSB.  

I look forward to an interview, during which I shall gladly expand upon the skills and attributes which make me an outstanding candidate for the Board.

Sincerely,

Lakeshia Romany




